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The Planning Board will review the Owen 

Park planning process and bandstand 

renovation. Architect Keith Moskow will 

present his concept proposal. 

Please note the start time and 

Location. 

   

 

 

 

Owen Park Bandstand Planning 
On January 8th there will be a Vision Forum meeting to review the ongoing planning for Owen Park.  The 

Planning board will review the master planning process that occurred in 2017 and discuss the status of 

projects identified through that process, including renovation of the bandstand. 

 

The board will then describe the present condition of the bandstand, explain why it needs renovation and how 

they solicited conceptual design proposals.  Keith Moskow, the architect who has been selected to work with 

the town on this project, will present, for further review and refinement, his concept proposal and a timeline for 

completion. Following his presentation, there will be time for questions and comments. 

 

Please share this enouncement with friends. 

 

 

 

 


